June 20, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians and students of Foley Catholic School,
It’s hard to believe another school year has come and gone, and with that, comes the excitement of summer holidays and the wonderings of what next school year will bring.
I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself.  My name is Tammy Moreau and I will be your new Principal beginning in September.  I was fortunate to have had the opportunity to help in the office a few times this year when Mr. Legault was away.  This gave me the opportunity to meet the students, as well as some of you, during this time.
Let me share a little bit about who I am.  I live in Penetang and have 2 daughters.  My husband Jason and I spend a great deal of time boating, snowmobiling and taking our watercross race team, The Georgian Bay Cowboys, to several race events during the summer months.  I was a teacher for 21 years in the Georgian area of schools (teaching in Penetang, Victoria Harbour, Honey Harbour and Elmvale).  I have worked for the past 2 years at Notre Dame Catholic School in Orillia as Vice Principal.
I would welcome the opportunity to meet you and invite you to drop by the school to say hi during the week of July 3 - 6 from 11 - 2 and again the week of August 29 - 31 from 11 - 2 (my door is always open!).
Also, if you, or anyone you know is interested in helping out in the position of nutrition break supervisor next school year please call the school for more information or drop in to let us know.  We would welcome your assistance, either 1 day or 5 days a week - whatever will fit your schedule.
I am looking forward to being a part of the Foley family and wish all of you a restful and safe summer!
